
 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS – AUSPAC SERVICE 

 

22 January 2018 

 

Further to our schedule announcements, Pacific Forum Line is pleased to 

announce new arrangements for the AUSPAC service from Australia to the 

Pacific Islands, as well as the AUSPAC service between the Pacific Islands. 

 

In a chartering and slot sale deal with CNCo, Pacific Forum Line and 

Neptune Pacific Line respectively have chartered  Miho class vessels to 

sail in the AUSPAC trade servicing the island markets of New Caledonia, 

Vanuatu, Fiji, Samoa, and Kingdom Of Tonga, from Australia.  

 

The first vessel, chartered by Pacific Forum Line to be named the Forum 

Samoa 4 will arrive Melbourne on 18th of February.  

 

The Melanesian Pride, chartered by Neptune Pacific Line, will commence 

service from Melbourne on the 6th of March. 

 

These arrangements will provide sufficient capacity to meet the trade 

requirements with the vessels having the service speed to ensure 

schedule reliability.  

 

 

Please find attached our long term schedule.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, it is very much appreciated. 

 

Pacific Forum Line 

 


